
GLEN ELM COMMUNITY SCHOOL         
     1225 9TH Ave East Regina SK, S4N 0H4, (306) 791-8588, glenelm@rbe.sk.ca  

                                                                                                                                                      
     
Nov 10, 2020 

 

Dear Glen Elm Families: 

We have arranged an Online Store for you to purchase Glen Elm School clothing from 
Western Cycle Source for Sports.  All orders are purchased online which means you will 
need a credit card/debit credit card to order.  If you do not have either of those, the 
prepay ones you can purchase at Walmart or Superstore will work as well! 

The online store will be open starting immediately until the end of day on Wednesday 
Dec 15, 2020.  Unfortunately, we are unable to have your items ready before the Christ-
mas season but it will be a great late Christmas gift! 

The link for the Online Store is https://glenelm2020.itemorder.com.  This link is also 
posted on our website for easy access. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the school office at (306) 791-8588. 

Thank you! 

 
Kim Malcolmson  
Administrative Assistant  
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